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RC
Regarding Proposal 45
Submitted by Prince William Sound Setnetter’s Association

We are in opposition to this proposal, especially in light of enforcement concerns and potential
restrictions on the setnet fleet.

If the Board feels compelled to define a number of running lines allowed per permit, our
association agrees that 6 sets per set net permit at an absolute minimum would be workable for
the set net fleet.

This would allow the set net fleet to have adequate sites to account for regulatory openings and
closures of the Crafton Island and Main Bay subdistricts.
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